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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3221 prohibits motor vehicle dealers from charging consumers a predelivery inspection 

(PDI) fees. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure prohibits recreational vehicle dealers from charging consumers a predelivery 

inspection fee. The prohibition will not result in any fiscal or revenue costs or savings to the 

state. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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